SGOC Proposal Submitted by the Faculty Senate

Recommendations for Strategies and Procedures to Facilitate Shared Governance 

Rationale and Justification:

This proposal is based on the recommendations of the Shared Governance Subcommittee and the rationale and explanations are provided below.  The complete report can be viewed on the Faculty Senate Website, in the Documents section.     

Academic shared governance committees “are the vehicle by which the faculty influences decisions and courses of action in areas of faculty responsibility  by being informed of, expressing views on, and making recommendations about academic issues affecting the institution”  In keeping with the spirit of academic shared governance, agreements between ASU and external parties that potentially affect “course of action in areas of faculty responsibility” should not be entered into without going through the shared governance process.  This would include, but is not limited to, contracts with online delivery providers.
